
Friendship Anti-Bullying 
Week in St. Patrick’s BNS 

Drumcondra
#AntiBullyinginAction



⚫ Each year, S. Patrick’s BNS in Drumcondra takes part 
in Friendship/Anti-Bullying Week. This is a very 
important week in the school calendar. It reminds the 
children how to be a good friend to others and how to 
Notice, Respond and Report bullying behaviour in 
school. During this week, classes throughout the 
school review the anti-bullying policy, listen to 
friendship stories, complete artwork and engage in 
lessons with a Friendship/Anti-Bullying theme.

⚫ Here is a selection of work from our wonderful 
classes….











Junior Infants enjoyed reading 
these Friendship stories together



4th Class Friendship Bracelets



3rd Class created their own 
Anti-Bullying Posters









1st Class – Hands of Friendship 
around the world





2nd Class had an absolute hoot 
creating these Owls for Friendship 
Anti-bullying week.



Owl Always be your Friend



Senior Infants made their own 
Circle of Friends



Senior Infants - We All Fit Together



6th Class Friendship Recipes and 
Cakes















Fuse Anti-Bullying DCU
⚫ In collaboration with DCU our 6th Class pupils will 

soon begin the FUSE Anti-Bullying programme.


